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To Whom It May Concern:

My family and I moved to Las Vegas 4 years ago and a large part of the decision to move here was the abundance of public land
that was available for OHV recreation. OHV recreation is a staple to our family and many other people in the valley.

I am happy to see that solar energy plants are going to be built but I am not happy about the proposed location in Jean. Our
public lands are slowly being taken away for development and it is not fair. There is plenty of land outside of the valley to use
without taking our OHV areas.

OHYV use has a major impact on the local economy. We spend a lot of money on our off road vehicles as well as the vehicles we
use to transport.

In addition to the local users of the land, there are 5 sanctioning bodies that hold races in Jean. These races attract many people
from Arizona and California to enjoy the desert in Jean.

The land is public land and must be retained so that we have a place to recreate with our families and this OHV area needs to stay
in the Jean area.



